
 

New resident 

 
 
Coach House Manor would 
like to Welcome: 
New Tenants Monica Falco 
and Justin Stacy 2235. 
 

Board meeting 

 
This month’s Board 
Meeting will be Wednesday 
March 16, 2016 
 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
conference room. 

Office News 

 
 
We are having a problem 
with non-running cars in 
the complex. We had a 
man from the City of 
Kettering come into the 
office about several cars 
he saw, and gave us 2 
weeks to get them out of 
here, or have them 
repaired and licensed. So if 
you had a car tagged with 
a tow sticker it is because 
the City wants it out of 

here. So if you have one of 
these cars and have not 
complied with the instruction 
on the sticker you are going 
to be towed. 
 

 
 

This is a reminder there is 
no smoking in the hallways 
or laundry rooms in all the 
buildings. New No Smoking 
Signs have been put up on 
the bulletin Boards in all the 
buildings. 

 

We are still having problems 
with Dogs in the buildings 
that are getting fleas, and 
bring them into the building, 
where people who do not 
even have pets are getting 
them in their units. 

If you have a pet and it does 
get fleas you must get them 
treated, so they do not get 
so bad that they can get into 
other peoples units.  

Happy St. Patrick’s Day 

 

Condolences 

 

Janice Maddux daughter, 
Tonya Graybeal, passed 
away on Wednesday 
February 17, 2016. Our 
prayers go out to her and 
her family. We would like to 
let her know we are 
thinking of her. 

Also A long time resident of 
Coach House Manor, 
Orianna Webb 5665, 
passed away February 18, 
2016. We would like to 
extend our sympathies to 
her family. 

Maintenance 

 

Kevin Brannan, is doing 
much better and is back at 
work. He would like to 
thank all of the people who 
sent him cards he really 
appreciated getting them.  

Happy Easter 
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